
Message 

From: 
Sent: 

Simon Lawrence [slawrence@rydon.co.uk] 
09/03/2015 15:18:52 

To: 

CC: 
'M.Smith@maxfordham.com' [M.Smith@maxfordham.com]; David Bradbury [DavidBradbury@jswright.co.uk] 
Alan Whyte [AianWhyte@jswright.co.uk]; d.campbell@maxfordham.com; 'Ciaire Williams' 
[clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk]; Simon O'Connor [SOConnor@rydon.co.uk]; BOOTH Philip 
[philip.booth@uk.arteliagroup.com]; Neil Crawford [Neil@studioe.co.uk] 

Subject: RE: Grenfell Tower- Lobby bulkhead ventilation 

Hi Matt, 

Thanks for the reminder. We do plan on installing vents as previously discussed. They've just not be installed yet and 
you are correct that Floor 14 is a mock up to show everyone what the overall ceiling height etc will be like. 

Regards 

Simon Lawrence, ACIOB, MlnstLM 
Contracts Ma r 

T 
M 

From: M.Smith@maxfordham.com [mailto:M.Smith@maxfordham.com] 
Sent: 09 March 2015 15:07 
To: David Bradbury 
Cc: Alan Whyte; d.campbell@maxfordham.com; 'Ciaire Williams'; Simon Lawrence; Simon O'Connor; BOOTH Philip; Neil 
Crawford 
Subject: Grenfell Tower - Lobby bulkhead ventilation 

Afternoon Dave 

I was at Grenfell this morning and noticed that the bulkheads installed on floor 14 do not have any means of 
ventilation to the main lobby space to dissipate heat build-up. I realise that this is the 'mock-up' floor and as 

such may not yet represent what will be installed on the remaining floors, but just wanted to make sure that 

this hadn't slipped off your radar. As per our tender drawings, we'd also stated that ventilation would be 

required in the riser cupboard doors/wall for the same reasons. 

Kind regards, 

Matt 

MAX FC)RDHAM 
42-43 Gloucester Crescent 

London 
NW1 7PE 
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